
 

 

Proposed resolution at the ISC General Assembly, 29-30 January 2025 

 

The 3rd General Assembly of the ISC commends the International Science Council (ISC) for promoting 

the participation of Early & Mid-Career Researchers (EMCRs) and for recognizing their contributions!  

To leverage their fresh perspectives and innovative ideas, the assembly suggests including more 

EMCRs in ISC main panels as speakers and also inviting them for roles in internal bodies. 

These initiatives can help navigate the complexities of the scientific landscape and entrust EMCRs to 

contribute more meaningfully to the global science. 

 


